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COVID-19 restrictions on organised entertainment  
  
We are entering a time of the year when people tend to come together to socialise and celebrate. 
The public are reminded that due to the increase of community transmission of COVID-19, 
restrictions will apply to organised entertainment in general. 

As per the permit conditions issued by the Director of Public Health, Restaurants, Bars and 
Cafeterias are not allowed to host any ticketed or any other type of organised event at their 
establishment.  They must also ensure that social distancing guidelines are not compromised and 
that there is strict adherence to all of their permit conditions. Failure to comply with the conditions 
of permit puts the establishment at risk of the permit being suspended, revoked and / or fined.  

Establishments are advised that before advertising or publicising any information on the use of 
their establishment, they must ensure that they abide by the permit conditions.  Advice is available 
from the Office of Civil Contingencies by emailing:  covidpermits@gibraltar.gov.gi.  
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